
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED 
 

PROPOSED REDEVELOPMENT OF PATUXENT GREENS GOLF COURSE TO 
RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVISION 

APPLICATION FOR NONTIDAL WETLANDS LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION, 
WATERWAY CONSTRUCTION PERMIT AND DAM SAFETY MAINTENANCE AND 

REPAIR PERMIT 
 

MARCH 13, 2019 
 
 
Applicants: CS Patuxent Greens LLC and the City of Laurel 
 
Application Numbers: 18-NT-0067/201860267/18-MR-0131 
 
On February 28, 2019, the Maryland Department of the Environment (“MDE” or “the Department”) 
held a public informational hearing regarding the required State permits for the above project.  
As announced at the hearing, the public comment period for this project was scheduled to end 
March 15, 2019. However, due to the public interest in this project and to make sure that any 
changes to the final levee design that are being contemplated in the Dam Safety permitting process 
gets incorporated into the Department’s hydraulic modeling for the project, the public comment 
period for this project has been extended. The ultimate date for the close of the comment period will 
depend upon how quickly the final levee design can be determined, modeled and these models can 
be reviewed by the Department. The public comment period will extend until at least Friday, 
April 26, 2019.  Any extension past this date will be announced on our website. 
 
The project application for State permits and supporting information for this project is available for 
review on the Department’s website at the following link: 
 
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Water/WetlandsandWaterways/Pages/CS_Patuxent_Greens.aspx 
 
Any person interested in commenting on this application is invited to submit written comments to: 
Elisa Riley, Wetlands and Waterways Program, Nontidal Wetlands Division, 1800 Washington 
Boulevard, Baltimore, Maryland 21230 or by email to elisa.riley@maryland.gov. 
 
 


